
MOTILAL NEHRU COLLEGE (EVENING) 
 

NOTICE 
                 Dated: - 05-11-2022 

 

It is notified for the information 
of all the Studnets of the college that 
sincethe NAAC Peer Team will visit 
our college on 7th & 8th November, 
2022, all the students are required to 
maintain discilpline, attend their 
classes and follow all protocols of 
COVID-19. 

 
 
 
  
 

                                       (Prof. Vichitra) 
                                                      Oftg. Principal 

 
 

Copy to: - 
1. College Website. 
2. Students’ Notice Board. 
3. Library Notice Board. 

  


